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Message from Mr Sparrow 

Hello everyone, I hope you have had a brilliant week. We have very much enjoyed being able to get 

back onto the yard this week as the temperatures have increased significantly from last week. 

  

I just wanted to say that it has been great to speak with so many parents who have taken the time to 

share that they have looked at their children’s phones or that they have moved where they get 

charged. I have even had some parents talking about how they had been able to add parental 

controls onto the phone that they didn’t know existed. It’s working together and keeping a vigilant 

eye on phones and technology that will allow your children to be safer and significantly happier.   

  

  

Nursery 

It is that time of the year where we begin to look at our nursery waiting list and think it is filling up for 

the coming terms. If you are wanting to send your child to Woodham Burn nursery then please 
complete an application form for a nursery place. Forms can be both collected and returned to 
nursery where Mrs Green or Miss Foster will be happy to help. 

 
We share this as we know we have had discussions with parents who are wanting to attend but 

haven’t get secured a place. Children are eligible for 15 hours funding (or 30 hours if working and 
eligible), the term after their 3rd birthday. 

 
If they are eligible for a golden ticket/2 year old funding (a family worker would let you know), a child 
can start as soon as they are 3 years old. 
 

  

  

  Clubs 

It has been great to see 

how well attended clubs 

have been this half term. 

The popularity of them 

has increased 

significantly as the year 

has gone on.  

  

I know there has been 

some disappointment 

that children hadn’t 

been able to get places 

this time round. We will try 

to priorities those who 

were unlucky this time to 

be able to attend a club 

during the next half term. 

Smart Watches 

Just a polite reminder that 

children aren’t to wear 

SMART watches in school. 

They are amazing pieces 

of technology but are 

distracting to children’s 

learning. Children can of 

course wear a digital or 

analog watch. 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


